
Falls Village Recreation Commission
Meeting Minutes

Wednesday August 11th, 2021, at 7:00pm
At the Falls Village Recreation Center

(108 Route 63, Falls Village)

A regular meeting of the Falls Village Recreation Commission was held on this date at the Falls Village
Recreation Center and called to order at 7:04 pm by John Morrissey. In attendance: Susan Allen, Daipai Horace,
Melissa Lopes, John Morrissey,Thomas Wilson (Commissioners) and Denny, Judy & Dave Jacobs(Guests).
Absent: Dan Carr, Ted Moy (Commissioners) and Emily Peterson (Director).

Old Business:

The Commission reviewed the minutes from the July 14th meeting. Thomas Wilson made a motion to approve
the minutes as submitted. Susan Allen seconded the motion, and the motion passed unanimously.

New Business:

Denny, Judy & Dave Jacobs met with the FVRC to provide commissioners with an overview about the truck pull
event, to be held at the Recreation Center on October 2nd, 2021. Details about past truck pulls and the upcoming
truck pull were discussed (Land use, bathroom/porta-potty use, food/beverage sales, insurance issues and clean
- up).

The pool schedule was discussed for the remainder of the pool season: Saturday, August 14th, 2021 the pool will
close at 2 PM. The Falls Village Town Pool will officially close on Monday, August 16th, 2021. The information will
be posted on the FVRC Facebook page and the FV Town calendar.

Other Business:

Melissa Lopes reported that the Movie & S’mores night was held on  August 6th. Event details were posted on
the  FVRC Facebook Page and the FV Town calendar and flyers were posted around town. Twelve people
attended.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:47 pm.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 8th, 2021.

Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Lopes, Secretary


